
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
Notice about Parent Governor Election Arrangements / Request for Nominations 
 
An opportunity has arisen for the appointment of a new Parent Governor(s) to serve on the Local 
Governing Body of Lower Heath CE Primary School. This is an excellent opportunity for someone 
who would like to get more involved with the life of the school and would support us greatly in 
continuing our journey towards establishing the best education for young people in Lower Heath and 
surrounding areas. If you would like an informal discussion, or to visit to the school before completing 
the form, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Full details about the role of Parent Governor can be 
found on our website, together with the Governor Code of Conduct and the Trust’s Governor 
Handbook; please ensure you have read these two documents before putting forward a nomination.  
You will be required to attend New Governor training and safeguarding training, if you are successful. 
 
The number of vacancies to be filled on this occasion is ONE. 
 
If there are any parents/carers who are interested in this vacancy, I would be pleased to receive your 
nominations by completion of the attached Nomination and Statement form, and in accordance with 
the following notes.  
 

1. Only parents who have children registered at the school on 26/2/24, are eligible to stand for 
election, or to make a nomination.  

2. The other eligibility rules, which should be read carefully, are printed overleaf. 
3. Candidates may nominate themselves. 
4. Candidates are entitled and encouraged to submit a brief personal statement of not more than 

150 words (anything more than 150 words may give rise to complaints from other candidates, 
and therefore will not be accepted) giving autobiographical details and other such information 
and views as they see fit, except information indicating that they are endorsed or supported by 
any group or association. Personal statements will be published as they are received, and 
spelling mistakes or grammatical errors will not be corrected. Any statement that exceeds 150 
words will not be permitted. The Clerk to the Local Governing Body will ask any nominees to 
reduce the length of personal statements before publishing these. Candidates can provide a 
passport sized photograph to accompany their nomination statement. 

5. Each parent may submit a nomination for the vacancy to be filled. Nominations and statements, 
where made, must be returned to me by end of the school day on 08/03/24 at the latest. Any 
nominations received after this date cannot be included in the election.  

6. Candidates must sign the form to indicate their willingness to stand.  
                         

                 
                    

                 
 

             
  

 
                    

 
   

Headteacher: Helen Reynolds 

 Date: 26th February 2024 


